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Response to Consultation Paper CP77 
 

By Email 

Dear Sir/Madam 

We are writing to you to provide our feedback to Consultation Paper CP77. 

Representatives from McCann FitzGerald have been involved in the preparation of the Irish Funds 
Industry Association (the “IFIA”) response that is being submitted to the Central Bank (the “IFIA 

Response”) and we fully endorse all of the points that have been made in that submission. The 
purpose of this letter, therefore, is to emphasise certain points in the IFIA Response which we feel 
are of particular importance to Irish domiciled funds. 

Question 1 - Promoter and Directors 

While we are supportive of the proposal to remove the promoter approval process, similar to our 
comments raised in respect of corresponding changes introduced in the context of alternative 
investment funds, we feel the existing safeguards that are already in place with respect to regulated 
funds are sufficient.  We do not believe that the additional conditions that are sought to be imposed 
on directors, which arise directly from the removal of the promoter approval process, are necessary. 

Question 2 – Guidance Note 1/96 

We welcome the Central Bank’s suggested approach in this area and we support the IFIA Response 
in this regard.   
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Question 3 – Financial Reporting Requirements for UCITS Management Companies & 
Depositaries  

We do not agree with the Central Bank's proposed approach in respect of the suggested extension of 
the reporting requirements for management companies and depositaries.  We believe that such a 
proposal would add significantly to the current reporting burden placed on UCITS management 
companies and depositaries, particularly given that such reporting would need to take place at the 
same time that resources would typically be devoted to conducting the annual audit. As indicated 
by the IFIA in the IFIA Response, the rationale behind the proposal is not clear.  

UCITS Rulebook – General   

As an overriding point, we note that while certain sections of the UCITS Notices include specific 
cross-references to the UCITS Regulations, the new draft UCITS Rulebook does not, in every 
instance, include such cross-references (this is evident in many sections of the UCITS Rulebook 
including, for example, the requirements in relation to annual and half-yearly reports). This 
approach may lead to confusion.  

Timing  

It would be useful to receive an indication from the Central Bank as regards the timing of the 
publication of a final UCITS Rulebook. 

Yours faithfully 

 

McCann FitzGerald 

 


